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Monday, March 1 
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Thursday, March 4 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

9:30 p.m. 

Friday, March 5 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

IX, 24 

International Covered Dish supper. Wake Forest 
Baptist Church. See notice. 

Chapel: Worship in music. Cantata Choir. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Hall. 

Chapel: Dr. Ray Rust, Executive Vice-President, S.C. 
Baptist Convention. Reception following chapel in 
Broyhill Hall in honor of Dr. Rust's recent election 
to become Executive Secretary of the S.C. Convention. 
Everyone is invited. 

Chapel: Reverend J. W. Hutchens, Jr., Director 
Division of Evangelism, N. C. Baptist Convention. 

Vespers led by international students, George Chakargi 
and Francis Duri. Appleby Chapel. 

Dorm devotions. Johnson dorm lobby. 

Virginia Club meeting. Cafeteria - small dining 
room. Donuts and coffee provided. 

INTERNATIONAL DINNER: The International Conunittee is sponsoring their second 
banquet of the semester. Everyone is invited to come 

and bring a covered dish to the fellowship hall of the Wake Forest Baptist Church 
on Monday, March 1, 1982 at 7:00 pm. The food does not have to be "international" 
The program that night will consist of a cultural presentation by the Korean 
community of SEBTS. Contact Nelson Amis, Rebecca Barnes, or Mary Frances Thompson 

STUDENT WORK IN GEORGIA: Dr. Eugene Briscoe of the Student Work Department of 
the Ga. Baptist Convention will be on campus March 11-

12 to interview students interested in campus ministry internships or fulltime 
positions in the student work department. Contact FIM for an interview time. 

SENIORS-ANNUITY BOARD 
DINNER: 

All seniors and their spouses are invited to be dinner 
guests of the SBC Annuity Board on Tuesday evening, 
March 9 at the Holiday Inn-North (U.S. #1 - North 

Blvd.). Reservations must be made before March 3 at the switchboard to attend 
this complimentary buffet dinner. 

MONEY MANAGEMENT SEMINAR: "Money Management and the Minister's Finances" is a 
seminar being offered by the Annuity Board of the 

SBC. Leader for the seminar will be Mr. Frank Schwall, Assistant to the President 
and Director of Retirement Guidance, of the Dallas Office. The seminar is 
especially designed for seminary students and will be held Thursday, March 11, 
in the Bethea Room from 7:00-9:00 pm. Topics will include retirement programs, 
budgeting, insurance, etc. There is no charge for this seminar. 

SEMINARY YOUTH: On Saturday, March 6, the semimary youth will be going 

(OVER) 



on an outing to Camp New Life in Raleigh. Leave Mackie Hall at 6:15 pm and return 
by 10:00 pm. Bring money for snacks and offering. For more information, contact 
Wayne Bowen at 556-6405. 

ETHICS CONFERENCE 
DO~JATIONS: 

The finance committee raising mon~y for the upcoming 
Ethics Conference, April 19-23, u~ges all interested 
students who would like to help su?port the conferencL 

to bring their donations to the Business Office. Donations are tax deductible. 

INDOOR YARD ALE: A seminary yard sale will be held Wednesday, March 10 
in the Mackie Commons Room from 10 am-4 Pm. Anrone 

who wants to participate should contact Becky Landrum or Sheree Jones at 556-2546. 
Space is limited so sign up as soon as possible. Come and buy or come and sell. 

CAMPUS MINISTRY 
~INTERNSHIPS: 

Internships in campus ministry are available for 1982-
83 in Virginia and New England. Bill Bonner, from 
the Virginia Convention will be interviewing on 

March 4 for positions in these areas. Contact FIM if interested. 

GRADUATION ROBES: Seniors who have not filled out a form in the Baptist 
Book Store for graduation robe rental must do so no 

later than the morning of March 2 (Tuesday). 

INTERNSHIP IN CHRISTIAN 
LIFE CONCERNS: 

An internship in Christian Life Concerns with Va. 
Baptists is available for 1982-83. The intern will 
work in the areas of legislative issues and family 

life education. Credit is given through M4730-31; prerequisite, M4700; Mr. 
Gy-wnn D vis will be interviewing on March 4. For further information and inter-
views, ~ee the FIM office. 

MEREDITH COLLEGE LIBRARY: Under terms of a reciprocal borrowing agreement 
effective March 1, 1982, students, faculty, and staff 

will be extended library borrowing privileges at Meredith College upon present-
ation of a valid Southeastern Seminary ID card. 

PARENTS OF PRESCHOOL 
CHILDREN: 

All parents of preschool children (Infants through 
four years of age) who presently have children in the 
Center or who might wish to have their child en-

rolled at a future date, are asked to come to the Center on Friday, March 5 at 
10:00 a.m. Dean Ashcraft and Mrs. McLeod, Director, will discuss the 
financial status of the Center. Come with your questions and ideas about effect-
ive use of the Center and quality care for children. 

LOST AND FOUND: 

is a $10.00 reward offered. 

COMMUNICATIONS AWARENESS 
WORKSHOP: 

Ring watch belonging to Izumi Hayakawa. Return to 
switchboard or- contact Izumi at 556-6084. There 

This is for you if you're: male, female, student, 
faculty member, single, or married. The workshop 
will be Friday evening, March 12 from 7:00-9:30, 

followed by a social, and Saturday morning, March 13 from 8:30-12:00 in the 
Bethea Room, Appleby Building. The facilitator will be Dr. Floyd Craig who is 
Deputy Director, Governor's Office for Citizen's Affairs, and the Governor's 
Citizen Advocate. This semester he is visiting professor of Church-Public 
Relations at· Southeastern. Please pre-register at the switchboard or the 
Student Affairs office by March 10. Registration fee is only $3.00. 

Name 

Mailing Address ____________________________________ _ 

Phone -------------------------------------------
Fee Paid 

Material for the Campus Bulletin should be submitted to the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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